
6/24/2021 

Charteisha Carson-Clark 
Director, Employee Relations 
Milwaukee County Department of Human Resources 
901 N. 9th St., Suite 210 
Milwaukee, WI 53233 

Subject: TEAMCO 2021 Successor Agreement 

Dear Ms. Carson-Clark, 

This letter is to inform the you and the Milwaukee County Department of Human 
Relations that the TEAMCO membership has voted to accept Milwaukee County’s 
proposal, dated 6/1/2021, of a 1% wage increase to be effective Pay Period 14, June 
27, 2021.

Thank you for your time and consideration in this matter. 

Best Regards, 

Timothy Detzer, PE 
TEAMCO Secretary 
Email:  timothy.detzer@milwaukeecountywi.gov 
Mobile:  (414) 550-0852 
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